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Evans, Rebecca

From: Judith Heelis 
Sent: 13 February 2024 10:21
To: A66Dualling
Subject: A66 Dualling

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As someone who lives very close to the proposed road I am hugely worried about flooding. 
This is already a very wet area and it can only get much worse despite the making of holding pools. 
 
As anyone one talks to says works must be to the north side of the present road. 
 
On a more general point as I travel on motorways we are now frequently being given speed limits for air 
quality purposes.  This may become more widespread.  50 mph camera limits work at Kirkby Why not 
elsewhere for safety which is the priority. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Judith Heelis 
Sent from my iPhone 




